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Lanes closed on I-35 at Mission Road this week 

The left two lanes of northbound and southbound I-35 at the Mission Road exit will 

be closed on Thursday, May 7 and Friday, May 8 for power line work, weather 

permitting. Work will occur from 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

On Thursday, May 7 at approximately 10:30 a.m. and again at approximately 2 p.m., 

all lanes on I-35 will be closed for three minutes using rolling roadblocks.  The Kansas 

Highway Patrol will be assisting with the rolling roadblocks. 

Traffic will be controlled by using KC Scout message boards, arrow boards and traffic 

cones. 

KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching 

and driving through a highway work zone.  To stay aware of all road construction 

projects across Kansas go to www.kandrive.org or call 5-1-1. Drive safely and always 

wear your seat belt. 
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### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 

(Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KSDOTHQ/
https://twitter.com/KDOTHQ
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

